
 
  

   
   

 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
I write this letter on behalf of Sirius Controls in recognition of their commitment to 
supporting their customers in the field. Throughout my interactions, Sirius Controls has 
demonstrated a responsive approach to addressing field concerns, ensuring a well-
rounded understanding of different applications in varied environments. 
 
A key strength of Sirius Controls, in my opinion, is their dedication to supporting the field 
with a technical Account Manager who is not only highly responsive but also deeply 
engaged in understanding and resolving field challenges. Their local Sirius Account 
Manager, , actively listens to concerns, works diligently to provide solutions, 
ensuring that feedback from the field is effectively communicated to engineering and 
product design teams when needed. This field collaboration results in continuous 
improvement and a better understanding of the operational abilities of our Sirius 
equipment. 
 
Sirius Controls' commitment to technical and customer support is evident in their ongoing 
efforts to bridge the gap between field operations and engineering. Their focus on solution-
driven communication and field presence makes them an active partner in ensuring the 
success of our chemical application processes. 
 
Sirius Controls has proven to be a responsive and engaged partner in the industry. Please 
feel free to reach out should you require any further information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  




